
TOWN OF ANGELICA NOTICE OF ENTERING 

INTO CONTRACT FOR BRUSH/TREE REMOVAL 

It is anticipated that the Town of Angelica Board of Supervisors will be 

entering into a contract for brush/tree removal on Cuba Drive in the town 

with the work not to exceed an amount of $25,000.00. Parties interested 

in providing brush/tree removal for the town can contact Town Chair 

James Przybylski at 920-660-5037 or email: clerk@tn.angelica.wi.gov 

 for more information. 
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